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Manager's Introduction

The light nights are here now and let's also hope for lots of blue skies and sunny
days which will allow us to get out and about more. We hope you enjoy reading our
newsletter as it is our great pleasure to keep you updated with what has been
happening recently within and around our home.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
please just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes,

Simon Paul
Home Manager

Easter

This Easter weekend we had our own mini version of the famous “Egg Run” with
riders from the Wirral Advanced Motorcyclists as they visited to show staff and
residents their motorbikes and enjoy a chat about all things petrol-powered before
heading out on a ride to Wales! There was an opportunity to sit on the bikes and the
riders were more than happy to rev their engines to show just how powerful the
bikes could be.
 
A lot of our residents owned bikes before residing with us and it was incredible to
hear their stories of where they have travelled and what models were popular when
they were younger. Our visitors and residents found great joy in comparing their
favourite routes and brands of protective gear.

Culinary Innovation

At The Hazelwell Care Home, culinary innovation takes centre stage as the
dedicated team continues to explore creative ways to enhance residents' dining
experiences and ensure optimal nutritional intake. 

We are committed to providing our residents with meals that are both nutritious and
enjoyable. Our Chef Marc understands the importance of catering to individual
dietary requirements, whether it's providing additional calorie support or adapting
textures for those with swallowing difficulties.

To meet this challenge head-on, the home's chef took on the task of reimagining one
of their signature treats: profiteroles. The goal? To create a version that would be
easier to chew and swallow for residents requiring altered textures, while still
maintaining the delectable taste and visual appeal.

With the profiteroles, we wanted to ensure that residents receiving altered texture
diets didn't miss out on the joy of indulging in visually enticing desserts. It was
essential for us to find a balance between meeting their dietary needs and
preserving the aesthetic appeal of the food.

Despite the challenge of altering the texture, the Marc rose to the occasion,
meticulously crafting profiteroles that not only met the dietary requirements but also
looked identical to their traditional counterparts. The result was a culinary triumph
that delighted residents across the board.

As residents savour each bite of their visually enticing pastries, they are reminded
that at The Hazelwell, every meal is a celebration of inclusion, innovation, and above
all, enjoyment.

Sta! Awards Ceremony

We held our first annual awards ceremony at The Hazelwell in which staff were
recognised for their outstanding contributions over the past year.
 
Categories were split between staff votes and resident and relative categories so
everyone had a chance to be nominated
 
Of our 70 staff, over 40 received at least one nomination and the categories were
often very close between first and second place.  Winners were presented with their
awards in front of their colleagues and residents in an afternoon of fun which
highlighted just how dedicated our staff are to giving excellent quality care.

Entertainment

We believe our residents should be able to make the most of each and every day.
Our dedicated team works hard to provide a variety of options so that residents have
all they need to live a full and varied life.

As well as having lots of arts and crafts, quizzes, movies, pet therapy, outings,
events and much, much more, our residents always love it when we have live
entertainment booked.

The wonderful Two Penny Piece are a perfect example and our residents love to tap
their toes, clap their hands and sing along to their fabulous music. How do you top
that? Well, pair the afternoon of entertainment with some delicious cakes and a
refreshing cuppa and we must come close to the perfect winning combination!

We encourage all residents to keep enjoying exactly what makes them happy...

Chinese New Year

The Hazelwell Care Home residents commemorated the Chinese New Year with
great zeal and enthusiasm. The festivity was marked by a scrumptious Chinese
meal prepared by the talented chef and kitchen team of the care home.

The Year of The Dragon was celebrated in a grand style, with residents enjoying the
vibrant decorations that adorned the care home. The event was a memorable one,
with residents sharing stories about their own experiences with the Chinese culture.

Overall, it was a great opportunity for the residents to come together and celebrate a
rich cultural tradition.

Social Media

Make sure to check out our Facebook Page and please give us a "Like" to keep up
with all our news.

https://www.facebook.com/hazelwellcare

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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